
 
 
Meeting Bath City Forum 

 
Date Tuesday, 13th November, 2018 

 
Time 6.00  - 8.10 pm 

 
Venue Council Chamber  - Guildhall, Bath 
 
 
 Subject   
 
1.   Community Engagement and Consultation (Pages 5 - 6) 

 
Cllr Paul 
Myers 

6.00-
6.20pm 

 Following on from the recent discussion at Bath City Forum, Cllr 
Paul Myers is returning to continue the discussion on the further 
work is to take place around B&NES Consultations and 
Community Engagement. 
 
The forum members are asked for individual examples of what 
has worked well and what does not work so well.  
 
Cllr Myers will request two representatives from the Bath Forum 
to join the working party that will comprise of representation from 
all of the B&NES forums.  
 

  

 
2.   Welcome and Matters arising from the last meeting (Pages 7 

- 16) 
 

Cllr Colin 
Blackburn 

6.20-
6.30pm 

 The Forum Chair will ask for agreement and any comments on 
the notes of the meeting which took place on 18th September 
2018. 
 

  

 
3.   Bath Quays North Development  

 
Richard 
Holden 

6.30-
6.50pm 

 Richard Holden (Operations Manager) will provide details of the 
Bath North Quays Development. This will be an information 
sharing presentation with questions that will follow. 
 
https://www.bathquays.co.uk/  
 

  

 
4.   Bath Clean Air Zone Update  

 
Chris Major 6.50-

7.40pm 
 The Bath Clean Air Zone Team will give a short presentation   

https://www.bathquays.co.uk/
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starting around followed by the opportunity for questions and 
opinions to be put forward. The public are welcome to 
contribute; all views will be captured and fed into the 
consultation process. 
 
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/bath-breathes-2021-
overview/haveyour- 
say 
  

5.   Community Riverboat - CIL Funded  
 

Cleo 
Newcombe-
Jones 

7.40-
7.50pm 

 Cleo Newcombe Jones will give a short presentation on how 
Bath CIL funding has been used to provide a community 
workboat for the river corridor. Cleo will explain how the plans 
for this project will help with the maintenance of the river and the 
impact on the community. 
 

  

 
6.   Bath City Forum Neighbourhood CIL Panel Update  

 
Cllr Rob 
Appleyard 

7.50-
8.00pm 

 Cllr Rob Appleyard will report back on the recommendations of 
the six projects applications which will have been discussed at 
the Bath City Forum Neighbourhood CIL Panel meeting on 5th 
November 2018. 
 

  

 
7.   Any Other Business  

 
Chair 8.00-

8.10pm 
 Working Together - Budget Discussion 10th December 2018 

 
A meeting has been scheduled on 10th December (5-7pm) for 
the Bath City Forum, Bathavon North Forum, Cam Valley Forum 
and the Third Sector Group. 
 
This meeting will be looking at how by working together our 
communities’ can achieve better outcomes whilst dealing with 
the budget pressures that we continue to face. 
 
City of Bath Post Office Relocation 
 
For information it has been announced that the Post Office in 
Northgate Street will be relocated to WH Smiths in Stall Street. A 
forthcoming consultation by the Post Office is expected to be 
announced soon. 
 

  

 
 Date of Future Meeting:  

Monday, 10 December 2018  
Brunswick Room - Guildhall, Bath 
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